
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PSAT/NMSQT TESTING 

OCTOBER 26, 2021 

 
 

We are back to normal test administrations and requirements starting with 2021-2022 school year. Students enrolled 

in grades 10 and 11 are required to take the PSAT/NMSQT.  

 

The district realizes the importance of this assessment and that participation of our scholars in the PSAT/NMSQT testing 

opportunity is a great way for students to kick off their path to college and earn scholarships. 

 

PSAT/NMSQT is a paper administration; not online. College Board has not provided an option for districts to 

administer this exam online, therefore, testing will be conducted in person at all high school buildings. Scholars will 

report to their assigned school to take the test. School staff will provide information to the families on when and 

where scholars are to report on the scheduled test date.   

 

The designated testing date for the PSAT/NMSQT is Tuesday, October 26, 2021, which will be administered as a 

paper-only exam. All students are required to wear a facemask while inside the school building. This is a timed test and 

school staff will have protocols in place for students to leave at the conclusion of the assessment. Early dismissals will not 

be permitted.  

 

The school will provide pencils, test booklets, answer sheets and any other required test materials. 

Temperature checks will be conducted prior to entering the testing sites. Students must arrive on time. 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 


